September 13, 2020

Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about deadly lies. The CDC had become the worlds
preeminent public health agency with a deep bench of scientists studying
everything from basic biology to immediate policy and a widely trusted
array of public documents touching all aspects of public health. Now some
email of Mr Caputo (a lobbyist you appointed to the HHS leadership this
year) and his sidekick Dr Alexander have surfaced detailing a campaign to
inject political lies and delays into these reports which has already caused
deadly overuse of chloroquine and increased COVID transmission through
children.

Please assure me that you will fire and prosecute Mr Caputo and Dr
Alexander.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our world policy leadership.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



